
Report # 08-1 
                                                                             April 16, 2008 

 
Park and Recreation Advisory Board 

Report to City Council 
 
 
SUBJECT:                       PRAB Composition and Size 
 

       BACKGROUND: At its regular monthly meeting on April 16, the Park and 
Recreation Advisory Board again discussed the possibility of a 
smaller Board.  Members were in favor of a smaller Board since it 
is difficult to recruit.   However, Kelly Ivy reported that a resident is 
very interested in applying and only recently has found the time in 
her schedule to serve if appointed.  The general consensus was 
that a larger Board was more diverse and provided more 
opportunities for participation by interested residents. 

 
       RECOMMENDATIONS:     PRAB recommends City Council approval to make the Board size 

10 members. 
 
 Vote 7 – 0   Passed unanimously. 

 
  Respectfully submitted: 
 
 
 
  Rachel McMullin, Acting Chairperson  
  Park & Recreation Advisory Board     

 
 
 
 


